
    

 

15th January 2016 

 

 

MATHS DAY 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Thursday 21st January, Lister Infants will be holding a Maths Day. The 

children will have a visit from Marvellous Magical Maths and take part in 

workshops throughout the day. There will also be an opportunity for KS1 

parents to attend a workshop after school with your child in the Infant Hall. 

The workshop will last approximately twenty minutes and will give you ideas 

for fun activities which you can do with your child at home. 

 

Please fill in the reply slip below if you wish to attend and return as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss E Oakley 

Subject Leader 

 

I will be attending the maths workshop: 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………………….. Class:……………………. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

  

 


